
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOT MEASUREMENT
SENSITIVE

MIL-M-18012B(3)
NOTICE 1
02 September 1998

MILITARY SPECIFICATION

MARKINGS FOR AIRCREW STATION DISPLAYS,
DESIGN AND CONFIGURATION OF

      MIL-M-18012B(3), dated 15 March 1989, is hereby canceled.  Future design of aircrew
station displays should refer to SAE-AS18012 of the same title and dated August 1998.

      (Application for copies of SAE Aerospace Standards should be addressed to SAE, 400
Commonwealth Drive, Warrendale, PA 15096-0001.)
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